
Year 9 Photography Club

All Year 9’s are welcome to attend. 
You just need to bring yourselves, enthusiasm and a phone camera. 

If you want to use your own camera then that is fine but this is not necessary. 
(Check your insurance)

The Yr9 Photography Club will be starting on Wednesday 17th January, 
3.20pm to 4.20pm. 

The club will be running for twelve weeks starting this term and 
continuing through to the start of the summer term. (Students can use 

this for a skills section of their bronze DofE award). 

Where:
  Art Room 62

If interested then please fill 
in the Google Form using the 

link included in the letter.


